
 
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 16th January 2025 

Road closure 

Dear All 

I have been informed that part of Waters Road will be closed from Monday 27th January – Monday 24th 

March 2025. There will be no access through Waters Road during this time. This may affect your journey to 

school. Please see map below.  

 

The bus company have informed us that they will try to find a different route so that they can keep to time 

but this may cause the bus that collects the children at the end of the day to be a little later.  Please bear 

with them and us while we can find a solution that works for us all.   

Kind regards 

Justine Watkins 

       

 

  

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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